
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Ercros participates in the 1st Industrial Work Fair in Almussafes 

 
 

 
 

 

The Ercros factory in Almussafes has participated in the 1st Industrial Job Fair organized 

by Almussafes Town Council and the Ribera Baixa Industrial Parks and Estates 

Association (APPI). The aim of the fair is to become a meeting point between people 

looking for work and industrial companies in the area. 

 

Xelo Aranda, head of industrial relations at the Almussafes factory and Rosario Morales, 

administrator of the expeditions department were in charge of serving the more than 200 

people who came to the Ercros stand to show interest for the company and possible job 

offers. 

 

 

 

 

Almussafes, October 7, 2022 

 

 


